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In the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, issued on October 16, 2018, the Office of Superintendent of Insurance 
announced its intent to repeal existing 13.10.25 NMAC 2010 Medicare Supplement Insurance Standards and adopt a 
new rule in its place. At the hearing held on November 19, 2018, the hearing officer received no objections to repeal 
of the existing rule. By Final Order, dated December 11, 2018, the Superintendent of Insurance has repealed and 
replaced 13.10.25 NMAC, effective January 1, 2019. 


